
Saturday Drop-off – 

 
REMINDER:  There will be no Saturday drop off on April 21st because the spring cleanup is 

scheduled on the same day.  There will be a sign posted on the gate to remind residents that the 

facility is closed for drop off on Saturday, April 21
st
. 

 

The Saturday drop-off schedule is as follows:  May 19, and June 16, 2012 
 
 

 


